Dear Parents:

Throughout the school year, Ms. Martin's Class will be having four big holiday parties:
Halloween, Holiday, Valentines and St. Patrick’'s Day. In addition to those parties, we will
also celebrate a class birthday party and an end of the year picnic. In order to make
these parties a success, we are asking that each family contribute $18 for the year,
which represents $3 per event. The contributed money will be split equally for each party
and will provide the homeroom parents the funds to purchase paper goods, a snack, a
special treat, a craft and a special activity for each class celebration. Ms. Martin will also
put a reminder for each party on the blog a week prior providing details on each. If there
are any parents who would like to volunteer to help during the parties please feel free to
email or call us to let us know when you are available. We will always welcome any extra
help!!

Our first celebration will be our Halloween party and it is coming up in just a couple of
weeks. If you could please send the suggested donation amount (or what you are able)
to school with your child as soon as possible we would greatly appreciate it. Please
send the money to school in an envelope marked "Homeroom Moms." Thank you in
advance for your support. We really appreciate your donation and help in creating a fun
and enjoyable experience for our children. Please note there are 29 students in the class
including peanut, walnut and tree nut allergies as well.

The dates of the parties are as follows:

Tuesday, October 31 — Halloween Party, Afternoon (you may send a treat with your child
to pass out)

Friday, December 22 — Holiday Party, Afternoon

Wednesday, February 14 — Valentines Party, Morning (you may send cards in with your
- child to pass out)

Friday, March 16, St. Patrick’s Day

TBD — Class Birthday Bash and Picnic (picnic in the month of June)

Sincerely, Ms. Martin’s Homeroom Parents:
Raniah Haider rkadry11@hotmail.com (313) 523-8353
Maria Dwyer mdwyer@clarkhill.com (313) 590-0041
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